
 

DIVISION OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH                                             

4TH ANNUAL MAT CONFERENCE 
SEPTEMBER 3RD AND 4TH, 2020 

 

The Division of Behavioral Health is sponsoring the 4th Annual 

MAT Conference virtually. Professionals from across all 

disciplines are invited to attend. At this conference, participants 

will learn information to improve services provided to 

individuals experiencing opioid use disorders across the state of 

Alaska using a multidisciplinary approach.   

Focus areas include: 

 Addressing Stigma and Methadone Discussion 

 Recovery Oriented Systems of Care  

 Family Inclusion in Treatment 

 MAT in Rural Alaska 

 Criminal Justice Populations 

 

7 CEU from NADAAC and 3 CEU from ATTC 

GOES 

VIRTUAL 

____ 

SEPT 3 & 4 

____ 

VIRTUAL PLATFORM  

____ 

REGISTRATION LINK 

  If you previously registered for 

the April conference dates, you 

do not need to re-register. 

HTTPS://WHOVA.COM/WEB/T

OTTE_202004/  

____ 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

Heather Phelps 

269-3616 

heather.phelps@alaska.gov 
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